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The Federation of Dental Hygiene Regulators of Canada (FDHRC) is proud to announce the 
publication of the Entry-to-Practice Canadian Competencies for Dental Hygienists. 

The project was launched in December 2019 with the goal of developing a single up-to-date set 
of national entry-to-practice competencies for dental hygienists, building from those developed 
in 2010 by the Canadian Dental Hygienists Association. As such, the competencies are an updated 
set of the 2010 version rather than a complete re-write of the original publication.  

The FDHRC worked collaboratively with consultants from CamProf Inc. on this project which 
involved a wide variety of stakeholders and dental hygienists from across Canada. Regulators, 
educators, representatives from the National Dental Hygiene Certification Board (NDHCB), the 
Commission on Dental Accreditation of Canada and the Canadian Dental Hygienists Association 
were all involved in the project.  

It is the FDHRC’s goal that the new competencies will be used across Canada for a wide variety 
of purposes, including: 

• Designing educational dental hygiene programs, accreditation, 
examinations/assessments and continuing professional development offerings;  

• Regulating dental hygienists at entry-to-practice, re-entry and continuing competence;  
• Comparing dental hygiene credentials, including internationally. 

 
In the coming months, the FDHRC will work collaboratively with all the stakeholders who will be 
implementing the new competencies. Two committees will be formed to support the 
implementation: the Competency Implementation Advisory Committee and the Education 
Advisory Committee. Support for the educators and Dental Hygiene Education Programs will be 
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a top priority of the Federation. The pending amalgamation of the FDHRC and the NDHCB will 
facilitate the incorporation of the updated competencies into the new NDHCB certification exam 
blueprint. 
 
The FDHRC would like to thank everyone who has been involved in this important project and for 
their commitment to the dental hygiene profession. 
 
 
Amie Dowell, MPH 
 
CEO and Registrar, College of Registered Dental Hygienists of Alberta 
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